New team needed for British League

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: September 10, 2014
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The Senior British League has a space for an additional team in Division 4 Midlands at Westfield or London
Academy.

The first weekend is only 10 days away, so you need to be quick.

If you think you would like to enter, please contact the Administrator (mmacfarlane@tabletennisengland.co.uk)
as soon as possible

Downloaded From:
https:/ [newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived /new-team-needed-for-british-league/


https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2014/09/Bat-on-Table.jpg
mailto:mmacfarlane@tabletennisengland.co.uk

